
Program Name: General Body Meeting

Date: 15th September, 2021

Time: 6:00 pm

Venue : via The Zoom Application

Rotaract Club of Presidency College held the General Body meeting of the Rota Year 2021-22
on 25th September, 2021 via The Zoom Application.

The Meeting had the revelation of the much awaited logo and theme of this year. The
Rotaractors were excited to see the new logo "Meraki" and expressed delight in unison. The
meeting also included the release of this year's letterhead and banner which also sparked joy
among the Rotaractors. There was a fun "Logo Guessing" game conducted by the Club Service
Directors which saw active participation.

The meeting ended with an interactive session of fellowship. We look forward to implementing
the theme of this year in our everyday activities with amazing events, fun and loads of learning.




